
Tri-State College Fair 

Make plans to attend the Tri-State College Fair with your high school age 

student!  The college fair is scheduled for Sunday, October 14, 2012, at the 

Marina Center in South Sioux City, NE.  The program will be from 12:30 PM to 

3:00 PM.  Over 100 college, vocational, and military representatives will be 

available.  Additionally, financial aid planning sessions are scheduled.  This is an 

excellent opportunity for high school students to begin their college/career 

searches.   

This year students attending the Tri-State College Fair should pre-register for a 

“barcode admissions ticket” prior to coming to the college fair.  They need to go 

to the following web site and answer demographic information.  Then, they can 

print their barcode ticket and bring that ticket to the college fair.  When they 

visit with the colleges, the admissions representatives will scan their barcode 

tickets to obtain the students’ name and contact information.  Here is that web 

site:  

www.nebraskacollegefairs.org/ 

Please make plans to attend the Tri-State College Fair.  Hope to see you there! 
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